University of Alabama National Alumni Association East Tennessee Chapter

Minutes for Friday, January 20, 2017 Luncheon Meeting Cherokee Country Club

2017 Officers

President: Bob Bland rbland7720@gmail.com 865-408-2563 Treasurer: Marianne Goodwin 865-560-0452 mgoodwin1@comcast.net bdclark@bdclark.com Vice President: Brandon Clark 865-219-3160 bbala1970@aol.com Secretary: Bill Campbell 865-448-9387

Immediate Past Pres.: Chris Lambert 865-384-4285 christopherclambert@gmail.com

Members met at 11:30 AM and President Bob Bland called the meeting to order at 12:00 PM with 15 people attending. Ed Lester gave the invocation

Secretary and Membership Report: Bill Campbell

Bill began the meeting by introducing new member Samantha Boyd who graduated from the UA in 2014.

Treasurer's Report: Marianne Goodwin

Marianne gave a brief summary of our revenues and expenses.

President's Report: Bob Bland

- Bob informed the attendees that Brandon Clark was dropping out of the rotation for the officer position as the next President. Bill
 Campbell agreed to rotate into that position. Bob also reported that Charlie Schilleci had agreed to step into the officer rotation as the
 next Vice President. We are now looking for someone to fill the Secretary position.
- Bob advised that Chris Lowe of ESPN will be our guest speaker for the February dinner meeting.
- Bob commented that the Watch Parties for the playoff games were very successful with 25 UA fans showing up for the championship game.
- Finally, Bob commented that the Greg Byrne will be replacing Bill Battle as our new Athletic Director.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:45 PM with a ROLL TIDE!!!!

The next meeting will be held on February 16 at 6:30 PM at the Cherokee Country Club.